
IN MEMORIAM PROFESSOR DAVID J BELLAMY, OBE

It was with deep regret that the BCG Management Team learned that our Patron, Professor David 
J.Bellamy, OBE, had died on 11th December 2019 at the age of 86.

A naturalist and broadcaster he inspired a whole generation with his wide range of interests and his 
infectious enthusiasm. He was co-founder of the Conservation Foundation and worked on a variety 
of projects since launching this in 1982.

London-born David Bellamy was a household name as a TV personality, scientist and conservationist 
who made hundreds of programmes about botany, ecology and environmentalism and wrote more 
than forty books.

He was interested in the work of the BCG especially the sea turtle aspect and has been the BCG’s 
patron for several decades.

Our sympathies go out to his family and his many friends at home and abroad.
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